March 22, 2007
Rodney,

It has been a pleasure working with you thus far in my business venture. You
have helped to make the process very seamless and stress free. Your proposals have been
informative and a major help in the construction of my business plan and startup costs.
Your setvice has been above what I expected. From those that I have sought help from in
your induétry and even organization, your service has been above what they have shown.

Thank you for yowr time and genuine concern for my business needs. [ can
honestly say that I feel comfortable in referring you business if and when the opportunity
presents itself. If'ever you need a 1efenial for a prospective client I would be happy to do
so for you.

Earnestly,

&

Quentin L. Dotson



